
We strongly support Measure 554. With the increased number of concealed weapons permits in the state, we need to have some 
public spaces that are safe from the intimidation that guns bring. We've seen what happened in the Michigan state house as well as 
the U.S. Capitol. Guns have no place in government buildings or schools. Local districts can make their own decisions, but the 
option of excluding guns in the buildings covered by this measure will help promote an atmosphere of safety, learning, and 
thoughtful deliberation. Thank you.


